
 

 

 
 

READERSHIP INFORMATION SESSION 

Most people considering a career at the Bar have questions about what experience is required, what steps need to 

be taken before starting, and what to expect from their first year as a Reader and beyond.  

Eleven Wentworth will be hosting a Readership Information Session where these questions will be answered.  Christian 

Bova SC, Zelie Heger, Daniel Farinha and Hannah Ryan will offer their perspectives on coming to the Bar and the 

opportunities and support offered to readers on Eleven Wentworth.  While the session is primarily designed for those 

who are considering applying to Eleven Wentworth, the session will be useful for anyone contemplating a career at 

the Bar.  

 

Event Details 

Date: Tuesday, 22 October 2024, via Zoom 

Time: 5.00 – 6.00 pm 

Register: By 15 October 2024 to rsvp@elevenwentworth.com 

A link to the Zoom session will be provided upon registration.  Attendees are asked to submit questions in advance 

when they register, but there will also be an opportunity for questions at the conclusion of the session. Attendance 

can be anonymised if preferred by not entering a name upon entering the virtual meeting room.   

 

About Eleven Wentworth 

Eleven Wentworth is one of Australia’s leading barristers’ chambers, whose members practice throughout Australia in all 

areas of commercial law and public law.  They are frequently retained in complex, high-stakes, or sensitive matters on 

behalf of individual, corporate and government clients.   

Eleven Wentworth fosters a friendly and collegiate working environment for its readers, barristers, and staff. It has 

implemented policies to ensure that the Floor remains a safe and supportive workplace for all, including on parental leave: 

see https://elevenwentworth.com/policies/  

Readers are appointed annually from among the most accomplished and promising lawyers around Australia. The Floor 

usually seeks to appoint two readers for each May intake and will occasionally appoint one reader for the September 

intake. Applications for positions commencing May or September 2026 should be made by 5pm on 2 December 2024, 

addressed to the Clerk, Zach Rymer, at clerk@elevenwentworth.com.  More about the application process can be found 

at https://elevenwentworth.com/readership/ and any queries can be submitted to the Clerk.  
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